
This year in Dong Hwa University has been amazing. Since the beginning the people 

in the administration office have tried their best to welcome us in the best way 

possible.  

The courses I have taken are evaluated and taught in the way I expected, with a lot of 

group and team assignments that makes you improve your qualities for the future in 

a company. 

Anyway, I think that this agreement with my university back home (Universidad 

Publica de Navarra, in Spain) should be modified, at least the one that brings here 

engineering students. As part of our last year of the master, we are supposed to 

write a final project, that should take around 16 NDHU credits. Since we arrived here, 

we have been trying to look for a professor that could help us with this, and after 

asking to ten different professors and obtain negative answers, we only could find 

one that the solution that he gave us was try to look for a company.  

I am grateful that this teacher tried his best in order to fulfill our requirements, but 

he has been working on something that the university does not ask him to, and at 

some point, I have had some arguments with him due to the different points of view 

for this special issue.  

I would like to say that if this university, National Dong Hwa, and mine in Spain, 

Universidad Publica de Navarra, are trying to have an agreement for exchange 

students, first of all you both should make sure that can fulfill the requirements of 

the students in their back home universities, because I find unacceptable that I come 

to this university to finish and write a final project of my master degree with the help 

of one professor, but only when I am here I understand that this is almost an 

impossible mission. Moreover, due to this problem, I will have to finish my thesis 

back in Spain and I will have to graduate at the end of the summer, and not in this 

month (June) as I was supposed to. 

 

Apart from this, I consider this exchange really enriching personally. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Inigo Garcia Colomo 


